
Weather Warnings 

In the coming weeks, please make sure your 

children are dressed appropriately for the 

weather, to ensure their safety. In the event of 

more extreme conditions, such as heavy snow, 

it may be necessary to close the school. In this 

event, we will notify the local radio stations 

and also put messages on our social media 

pages and on Arbor. Please be sure to sign up 

for Arbor if you haven’t already and also join 

our parent Facebook group, White’s Wood 

Academy parents and carers. This way, you 

will be notified as soon as possible about any 

changes to normal procedures. 


